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Frank N. Albergo serves as the National President of the Postal Police Officers 
Association (PPOA), a role he has held since his election in 2020 and 
reaffirmed by re-election in 2023. A dedicated and outspoken advocate for 
Postal Police Officers and the security of the U.S. Mail, Albergo has been 
instrumental in bringing national attention to the surge in mail theft and 
attacks on postal employees. 

In addition to his leadership at PPOA, Albergo represents law enforcement 
officers more broadly as an Area Vice President for the National Association 
of Police Organizations (NAPO) and as the Postal Police Agency President for 
the Federal Law Enforcement Officers Association (FLEOA). 

His advocacy has garnered national media coverage in outlets including The 
Wall Street Journal, The Washington Post, Time Magazine, Fox & Friends, 
Inside Edition, and numerous local television stations. On September 7, 2022, 
Albergo testified before Congress during a House field hearing titled 
“Delivering for Pennsylvania: Examining Postal Service Delivery and 
Operations from the Cradle of Liberty.” 

Albergo began his postal career as a letter carrier shortly after graduating 
from college. In 2000, he entered the Federal Law Enforcement Training 
Center (FLETC) to become a uniformed Postal Police Officer. He later served 
as the PPOA’s Brooklyn Regional Representative and was elected National 1st 
Vice President in 2014. During his second term as Vice President, Albergo was 
appointed to serve as an arbitrator on the 2020 Postal Service Interest 
Arbitration panel (PPOA v. USPS). 
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